
 
 

 

100-10 Ford Road,  

Denville, NJ 07834 

Tel: 973-586-8585 

Fax: 973-586-3404 

 

March 1, 2011 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

Voltronics Corporation is pleased to announce the planned relocation of our company 

headquarters and manufacturing facility by the end of September, 2011. We will be relocating to 

Salisbury, Maryland, the current location of K & L Microwave, a Dover Company, and sister 

Ceramic & Microwave Products (CMP) Company. 

 

We are excited about our new location and the additional resources available. This modern, 

vertically integrated, spacious facility will greatly improve our engineering and manufacturing 

capability while maintaining and enriching our customer focus.  We will continue to offer 

technological solutions that will support our valued customers with an ever growing array of 

products and services. 

 

Voltronics Corporation pledges to continue a proud tradition of customer service excellence; 

with nearly 50 years of Trimmer Capacitor experience, we remain as committed as ever to 

maintain a leadership role in this industry. 

 

We will provide additional details during this process.  Should you have questions or concerns we 

invite you to contact us at 973-586-8585.  Or, if you would prefer, contact me personally at 

agoldberg@voltronicscorp.com. 

 

 

 

 

Sincere Regards, 

 
 

Aaron Goldberg 

General Manager 


